MINUTES OF PROBUS MEETING ON FRIDAY 181 JULY 2025

Meeting began at 10.30am by Roger (President) who began with some House Keeping:
Mobile Telephones Please Turn Off and location of Toilet Facilities.

Mention of the fire last night and how are thoughts are with Nerida and Ralph. Questions
re donations etc are to be looked into at a later date after further investigations are held.
Roger then handed over the meeting to be run by the Vice President Susan.

Previous Minutes to be ratified at the next meeting.
Correspondence in — 6 apologies via email to Annabel.

Treasurer’s Report:

Tours account - $11,467.65

General account - $6360.02

Amounts taken from Management Meeting report.

Of concern is the use of the correct account used for depositing money. Pam reiterated
that everyone please use the correct account for payments.

Membership Officer: No inductions today.

Susan read out names of people with birthday’s this month along with the “Happy
Birthday” song.

Club Activities/Trips/Tours: Mary spoke on past and future activites. The mystery tour to
Parramatta was well received. Costs for this event came down due to numbers and a $10
refund has been given to those involved.

Camden Golf Club changed their menu but did not advise Mary of this change. She was
not happy.

Coming up is the Museum of Fire and WS Airport Experience.

New member get together has been introduced to be held 28" July 2025.

Pink Diamond payment is due by Wednesday.

Morning melodies has one seat available.

Visit to Cabramatta, please visit the sign on sheet and choose your preferred day, 18" or
21 August.

The August lunch will be at CVI with a two for one lunch offered.

France river cruise is just around the corner.

Guided tour of Lucas Heights Nuclear Facility — please nominate if you wish to go by
coach or self drive.

TAFE dinner for September, Mary is still finalising.

Tour of the Opera House followed by Harbour Cruise. You can do one or both.

Dolly Parton Here You Come Again in October.

Quarantine Station in October with lunch at Manly.

Robertson Brothers in November.

Broken Hill in April next year.

Mary suggested a show of hands for a Cook Island tour later next year.

General Business: No further general business.
Lucky door prize — our guest speaker Peter Harrison from NSW Ambulance was
introduced and invited to draw the winners.



Winners of the raffle -
Cheryl Renolds

Anne Parnham

Klaus Fanara

After morning tea

Ray Introduced our guest speaker Peter Harrison from NSW Ambulance Service who
spoke and presented to the group.

There being no further business Susan closed the meeting at 11.30am.



